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March 23, 2021

Attn: Mr. William Bryant, Nominating Committee Chairman
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

RE: Letter of Support for James W. “Jim” Sayers

Dear Sirs,
It is with the upmost respect and sincerity that on behalf of the North Carolina Permitting Personnel 
Association, that we are writing to offer our support for James W. ”Jim” Sayers to be reelected to the 
to the ICC Board of Directors as a Director at Large. 

Jim and his colleagues at ICC have been supportive of our organization and have provided guidance 
as we sought to obtain our Chapter status with ICC.

Please accept this letter of support and know that we appreciate being a part of this wonderful 
organization.

Respectfully,

Susan (Sue) Wall
President
NCPPA
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